
Our legislature is working to expand a broken system with one that is more convoluted than the one that is already in place. Adding 
extra barriers, roadblocks and restrictions for law abiding gun owners is not the correct way to handle the situation.  

We do not need more restrictions placed on law abiding citizens, Oregon needs to enforce the current laws that are on the books 
and punish criminals who habitually break and disregard the rule of law.

These laws do nothing for criminals who do not follow or obey them, this puts more distance between single mothers who need to 
protect themselves from estranged spouses or lovers that wish to do them harm.  A right that is delayed is a right that is denied.  
OSP is given the ability to indefinitely delay a purchaser and denying an individual their right to self-defense and self-preservation.  

I stand in opposition to this House Bill, it does more harm than good.  


